
 

 

 
 
 

24th of October 2018 
 
 
 
As we decided to include a Diamond DA42 in our fleet, we contacted Mr. Hintermayr, as we had again 
in the past, and we are happy that we did so.  
The professional attitude of the whole “Aircraft and more” team is more than satisfying and I believe 
that this is the key of their success. 

During our cooperation, both times, the proposed aircraft, the communication and whole procedure 
regarding the purchase was perfect and everything was as scheduled. 
 
TAE team is very thankful for this cooperation and would definitely recommend “Aircraft and more” 
team to anyone having a need of buying an aircraft, assuring that their professionalism will satisfy all 
of their clients. 
 
Looking forward to cooperate again in the near future! 
 
 
George Theocharis 
C.E.O./Acc. Manager 
 
TAE Aviation Academy 
42nd km Old National road Athens-Korinthos 
19100 Megara – Athens - GREECE 
 


